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“Water is the driving force of all nature.”  -Leonardo da Vinci- 

Dear Donors, Partners, Friends, and Supporters of OMITIDE, 

It’s the beginning of another quarter and we’re happy to inform you of the happenings of the 

last quarter.  

The last quarter continued our activities after ending the kanthari course.  

We are always grateful for your support. Thank you! 



 

KANTHARI GRADUATION 

After completing the kanthari course at the end of March, an online graduation ceremony 

was held on the 3rd of May. The 2023 participants attended the occasion, representatives of 

the kanthari team, some alumni, donors, and friends of kanthari.  

REGISTRATION OF OMITIDE 

On the 27th of May, the Corporate Affairs Commission of Nigeria approved the name 
“OMITIDE Community Development Initiative” for registration. 
We are happy about this development and look forward to receiving the Registration 
Certificate.  
 

SENSITIZATION/ WORLD ENVIRONMENT DAY 

OMITIDE celebrated World Environment Day on the 5th of June by sensitizing 30 farmers 

and members of the Utele Ilutoro community of Akure North Local Government Area of 

Ondo State. It was the annual general meeting of the farmers' cooperative in that 

community. 

 The 

meeting had the community head, (The Olu of Ilutoro), the community chiefs, community 

members, and members of the cooperative society in attendance. They were happy about 

the successes they've recorded as a society and at the same time they talked about their 

challenges in the community and the solution to it. One of the problems they have is the 

lack of access to water for household and farming purposes. The only solution they knew 



like every other community was to drill a borehole. OMITIDE enlightened them on the 

effects drilling of a borehole has on the environment and sensitized them on rainwater 

harvesting and groundwater conservation as a sustainable solution to the water problem. 

They beckoned on OMITIDE to aid in finding a solution to the water problem.

 

 

UPCOMING 

 We hope our registration certificate will be ready in this new quarter so that we can 

move on to the account opening process for OMITIDE.  

 We are still raising funds to train vegetable farmers from the sensitized communities 

on rainwater harvesting and support them with rainwater harvesting kits. 

YOUR DONATION WILL PUT SMILES ON THE FACES OF OUR 

BENEFICIARIES! 

Dear Supporters and Friends, 

We are grateful for your support so far. We need more of it for the next phase to achieve 

greater impact.  

Thank you also for helping us by sharing this newsletter with those who might be interested 

in your network.  

With Best Regards, 

Itohan Iyawe Ogiemudia and the entire Omitide Team  



If you wish to support the work of Omitide, you can do this by donating via the link below: 

https://donate-ng.com/campaign/drinkable-water-project 

THANK YOU VERY MUCH 

Kindly follow us on: 

www.omitide.org 

Instagram – https://www.instagram.com/omitide1?igsh=MW1jZjJjM3Vocmx4Ng== 

Facebook – 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61553994147369&mibextid=ZbWKwL 

Linkedin - https://www.linkedin.com/in/itohan-ogiemudia-

6a4103284?utm_source=share&utm_campaign=share_via&utm_content=profile&utm_medi

um=android_app 
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